
From: Katie Bowler  
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 6:21 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment in Docket 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 

Dear NH PUC Clerk, 

I am writing in support of the NH Saves program in Docket 23-068. I live in Merrimack, NH. 

I hope this program will continue as it has helped many families make purchases that save them 

money and help the environment. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Katie Bowler 
 


